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Parker, Bill

From: Gephan, Albert

Sent:  Tuesday, November 25, 2003 4:02 PM

To: Kothur, Bheem; Parker, Bill R{W@ @}AO@ @
Cc: Tam, Stanley .

Subject: The Cliff Berry 2nd NOD Is Good To Go Infials Date

Sincerely,

AFG

Albert F. Gephart, Engineer IV
Hazardous Waste Section

Division of Waste Management
Phone: 813-744-6100 Ext. 372

Fax: 813-744-6125

email: albert.gephart@dep.state.fl.us

Please Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public records available to the public and media
upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.
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